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Last name: Jaquette
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Title: 

Comments: Hello,

 

I'd like to comment on the GMUG Forest Plan.  Each summer my family I travel to the town of Gunnison where

we stage to ride motorcycle and mountain bike single track trails for a couple weeks.  It is a beautiful area with

great recreational opportunities. 

 

We support Alternative C of this pan revision, with the addition of specific protection to any route that has already

been approved as a motorized route by the FS.

 

We feel like alternative C strikes the best balance from a user standpoint, economic opportunity and forest

maintenance.

 

Thanks for your consideration,

 

Jim Jaquette

 

 

 

 

 


